
Mike Mitchelmore, Coordinator

May 2022: Nearly there!

Following a long interruption caused by some atrocious weather, considerable
progress was made this month in preparing for the installation of the shed.

The ground was so waterlogged, they had to cart away three truck loads of very
squooshy mud before they could even start forming up the embankments and
slopes. But eventually the drainage was sorted (see the photo on the left above)
and the driveway and paths were concreted(photo on right above).

For more photos, please visit copamensshed.org.au/news.
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If you haven’t already joined the

Shed, why not join now? You will

then be able to help with the

fitting out of your shed. 
 

As a special opening offer, the fee

for the period up to 30 June next

year (men only, for the moment)

is $30. 

A  membership application form

is available on our web site at

copamensshed.org.au/support.

The Shed Treasurer

(treasurer@copamensshed.org)

is looking forward to hearing from

you!

Membership
We have all heard about the "supply chain

delays" that have become so widespread in the

construction industry as well as everywhere

else. They have been blamed for the late

delivery of our shed kit. 

The good news is that it looks as if we are

finally getting through. Most of the shed kit has

now been delivered to the building site. As

soon as the small number of remaining parts

have been delivered, hopefully within the next

couple of weeks, it will be possible to erect the
shed and begin to fit it out. 

So keep your eye on the construction site - we

are nearly there!

Stop press: shed kit 

copamensshed.org.au


